
 
 
 

Department of Public Safety 
 

Alert:     Warning:   Bulletin: 
                         Critical/Major Incident             Important Incident             Information Only  
 
         __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
On the evening of April 5th 2011, a residential student of Anderson Hall notified Public Safety 
that a television was missing from their residence. The student stated that their door had been 
left locked but was unlocked and ajar when they returned. There were no signs of forced entry. 
The burglary happened sometime between the evening of April 1 and April 5 2011. There are 
currently no suspects in this crime.  
 
If you have any information regarding this crime, please contact the Minneapolis Police 
Department or Augsburg's Department of Public Safety. You can reach DPS all day, every day by 
dialing 1717 from an on-campus phone or 612-330-1717 from an off-campus phone. 
 
 

You Can Help Prevent Crime at Augsburg! 
 
- Lock valuables, including cash, credit cards, and electronics in a drawer. Thieves frequently 
target rooms where valuables are plainly visible through windows. 
 
-Lock all doors to your residence even if you or your roommates are home. 
 
- Always lock your office and/or apartment whenever you leave, even if you will only be gone 
briefly. Most home burglaries take only 3 to 5 minutes. 
 
-Make sure strangers are not walking in behind you (tailgating) when you enter your residence 
hall.  
 
- Be aware of strangers who may be looking for valuables to return and steal later. Immediately 
report suspicious activity to Augsburg DPS. 
 
- Keep your car keys on your person at all times. If a crook can take your keys, they can take 
your car. 
 


